
 

 

April 21, 2015 
 

BY EMAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2015-0117 – Natural Gas Conservation Potential Study Consultation Process 
 
In a letter dated April 7, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) outlined the approach the Board will 
use to coordinate and oversee the Natural Gas Conservation Potential Study.  In this letter, the Board 
requested nominations for participants in the formation of a DSM Technical Working Group.  The Board 
noted the DSM Technical Working Group will include representatives from each natural gas utility.  
 
Union Gas Limited will be represented by Tracey Brooks.  Her contact information is listed below. 
 
Tracey Brooks 
Manager, DSM Strategy  

777 Bay Street 
Suite 2901, P.O. Box 153 
Toronto, ON  M5G 2C8 

Tel:  416-496-5309 
trbrooks@uniongas.com  
 
If you have any questions with respect to this submission please contact me at (519) 436-5334. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
c.c.:      Takis Plagiannakos, OEB 
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